
2018I2019 Recreation Amual Repo巾

2018/2019 has been a very busy year.

We have run a number of ve「y we= received and attended children and aduit events throughout the yea「・

The events were:

Easte「 - Ch胴「ens Party which was attended by ove「 40 children.

May - Hanging basket wo「kshops which were we= received and attended

June - Hanging basket wo「kshops which we「e weII 「eceived and attended

August - Summer PIayscheme - We held l mobiIe sports event for the under 8’s, 3 mobile sports events

fo「 the over 8’s and 2 ch冊rens pa面es. All events we「e we= attended and we= received especiaIIy the

ChiId「ens parties.

Novembe「- Famiiies Ha=oween party and fund「aiser fo「 the Ashbrook Centre. Again lots offun was had

by a= and was a roaring success,

トJ-Vember - Rememb「ance Pa「ade was our largest tu「nout yet and saw the community coming together

_. this annual event. A new style of sound system was u帥Sed which eradicated issues from p「evious

years of poor sound.

Poppies on Lamposts was an amazing success and the Parish raised a mighty additional e220.00

towards the Royal B「itish Legion. This w冊again be offered this year and as the poppies have aIready

been pu「chased it is envisaged that as a Pa「ish we wi= again raise even mo「e for the RoyaI Bri[ish

Legion.

Community events we「e aiso very weII attended with record breaking crowds.

Ashbrook Community G「oup with the support of the Parish Counc= 「an a ve「y successfui cinema night.

Rec「eation and the Parish Counc= also suppo巾ed the `Save Bo「rowash Lib「ary’g「oup with various events

and meetings.

Arm Chair Exercise classes have been running ve「y successfu=y throughout the year and the users have

requested that they be extended to incIude a nutritional workshop.

.eath making workshops we「e 「un in pa血e「Ship with Wayne Peape= we「e g「eat fun and

OVe「Subsc「ibed.

The providing, Se冊g and fitting service of Christmas t「ees and b「ackets. Again this was a success and

W川be continued on the 2019/2020 p「ogramme.

Christmas Light Switch on in Ockbrook & the Ch「istmas Light Switch on in Bo「rowash in Partne「ship with

the Ashbrook Community Group was a 「esounding success with again 「ecord b「eaking crowds at both of

theevents.

This has been a ve「y busy year and a very we= received event caiendar" My personal thanks go to the

Ashbrook Community Group for a= thei「 hard work and aIso to the Parish Counc帥ors who have supported

me in my roIe as the Rec「eational Chair. l would aIso like to pe「sona=y thankWayne Peape=, Our

Contractor fo「 his visionary exce=ence and support i両he events.

Overthe Iast yearwe have seen a change to the event calenda「and we w掴COntinue to take on boa「d the
’appiause & criticism’and adopt ou「 events menu to 「eact accordingiy in a p「oactive manner.

Julie Fraser-Burton

Parish Counc用or- Recreation


